
 

EA1415-02 
 
June 5, 2015 
 
Rachel Crapeau 
Yellowknives Dene First Nation 
P.O. Box 2514, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2P8 
Via email 
 
Re:   Chedabucto Project Environmental Assessment 
 YKDFN Intervention and the Request for Ruling  
 
Dear Ms. Crapeau, 
 
As you are aware, interventions for the Chedabucto EA are due on Monday June 8, 2015.  The 
Review Board provided its decision on your request for ruling yesterday, and in it directed Canada 
to provide certain information to YKDFN by Monday June 8, 2015.  Depending on the information 
provided by Canada, the YKDFN may want to adjust its intervention based on this new evidence.   
 
If, after reviewing Canada’s response, the YKDFN wishes to adjust its intervention to accommodate 
this new evidence, please advise the Review Board by June 11, 2015. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alan Ehrlich 
A/Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Ph: 867-766-7056 
Email: aehrlich@reviewboard.ca 
Fax: 867-766-7074 
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